
           EPCHS Student ‘PD’ Bulletin #13 
                           "I Have Come So That They May Have Life And Have It To The Full" John 10:10 

 

Hello and welcome to our first Personal Development bulletin of the new school year. You have all been 

amazing this week, you have listened and followed our guidance perfectly and made the transition to our 

new normal perfectly. Thank you, it really does show just how fantastic you all are! 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Do you follow the school social media platforms? If not, follow today and keep up to date with 

everything school related and more… 

                   

                      www.facebook.com/EllesmerePortCatholicHighSchool   @EPCH_School 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.facebook.com/EllesmerePortCatholicHighSchool


 

Our school year begins… 
 
This week has seen all students introduced to the new Personal Development program at EPCHS and we are 
really excited about this! 
 

 
 
As part of your welcome back days, we have started to look at goal setting and the importance of writing 
these goals down. If you want to know a little more then check out Jay Shetty again on Youtube… 
 

Jay Shetty – How to set effective goals https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GOfl2sbgPhk 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GOfl2sbgPhk


You have probably seen on the news, listened on the radio or seen on social media the hot topic of student 
wellbeing. Well here at EPCHS we take this extremely seriously as a… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To help you with this we thought we would share this great infographic from @BelievePHQ on twitter… 
 

 



Over the coming weeks the full Personal Development program will be starting and it really is going to be 
fantastic. Designed by our new area Leads, the program is bespoke to our school and will support you, as 
you move forward through life. This is not just about school, this is about your future and enabling you to 
develop positive, life enhancing habits. 
 

Student Council… 
Keep an eye out for the Student Council over the next week. We have some exciting plans to put YOU, the 
students at the front of driving new initiatives…sound interesting then speak to Mr Barry! 
 

 

 
 
Have a great weekend everyone, take some time to enjoy yourself and remember come Monday… 

 

 


